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June 22,2018

James Mets, Esq.

Mets Schiro & McGovern, LLP:
555 U.S. Highway 1 South
Suite 320 '
Iselin, N 08830

Re: NJMMA 1-Day Conference in Woodbridge, N}
Dear Mr. Mets:

On behalf of the Officers and Executive Board of the New Jersey Municipal Management
Association (NJMMA), I would like to thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule
to be with us at our session in Woodbridge this past Wednesday, June 20t Your participation
was very informative and greatly added to the discussion that ensited,

The turnof;it _amdhgfaur. memﬁeréhip,-or_r.Wednesday was excellent for a mid-week at the
beginning of summer. Their attendance and the positive feedback that the Board has received
Is indicative of the topic’s importance to municipal administrators and managers across the
state.

Thank you again for helping to make this meeting a success.

Sincerely,

' . EGEGYE
Theresa S, Casagrande, President, NJMMA ,
“Administrator, Borough of Fair Haven e o o JUN 98 2018 {
CC: - NIMMA Officeré&Exec.u‘_tive Board e S e Ey '

Alan Zalkind, Executive Director

NIMMA -« Center for Government Services + 303 George Street, Suite 604 = New Brunswick, New Jersey 08901




